
 
 

 
         

                                       
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Introduction…  
November was a great 
month for learning in 
Grade 1! It was so 
great, in fact, that I 
forgot to take any 
pictures. L It is too bad 
we had to end the 
month with a week of 
online learning. 
 
In English Language, 
we continued 
improving our English 
reading via 
Cornerstone Reading 
series and kidsa-z. 
Every student leveled 
up on kidsa-z at the 
end of October, during 
November, or 1st of 
December! We started 
having spelling lessons 
and quizzes for a 
grade; the students are 
doing well learning 
how to take the quiz! 
We also learned about 
common nouns, 
proper nouns, verbs, 
and pronouns. 
 

In Mathematics, we 
worked on learning 
about fact families, 
and the addition or 
subtraction strategies 
of counting on or 
counting back. We 
also learned a math 
game to let us practice 
our addition facts 
called “Around the 
World”. 
 
In Social Studies, we 
learned about respect 
and how we can show 
respect to others. We 
also started to learn 
about geography and 
geography tools.  
 
In Science, we started 
to learn about the 5 
senses of hearing, sight, 
touch, taste, and smell. 
We drew a diagram of 
the eye and labeled 
the parts of the eye – 
pupil, iris, eyelash, 
eyebrow, and eye lid. 
When we return from 
online learning, we are 

going to graph the 
students’ eye colors.  
 
In Art, we finished 
learning about art from 
China by making 
Chinese dragons. We 
also did a art projects 
from Art for Kids Hub on 
YouTube – a cartoon 
squirrel and a simple 
autumn project to 
create fall trees. 

Happy November!  
   

Ms. Sue 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

6 December – St. 
Nicholas Day 
 
23 December – 31 
December 2021 – 
Christmas break 

 
 
 
 

 


